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Public Involvement Meeting for 
North Main Street in Las Cruces 

 
 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation along with representatives from G. 
Sandoval Construction will be in attendance to discuss the project outline for the N. Main/US 70 
Project. The NMDOT and the contractor will cover the project outline, upcoming changes within 
traffic control and the sequence of work that will be performed. 
 
• When 
            Wednesday 
            June 11, 2014 
• Where 
            NMDOT Complex 
            750 N. Solano 
            Las Cruces, NM  
• Time 
            6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
  
The project has been steadily progressing as utility work is currently being done within the inner 
lanes and median. Concrete wall barriers have been placed throughout the work zone in order to 
secure the area for heavy equipment, crew members, and to allow traffic to flow safely in both 
directions. Motorists will continue to encounter restrictions along North Main/US 70 from 
Chestnut to just south of Solano.  
  

### 
 

For questions regarding this project contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT District One Project 
Manager at (575) 525-7313 or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information 
Officer at (575) 525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us.  
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